
 

 

Wednesday, 03 November 2021 

Reminder - Year 11 Taster Day – Sixth Form working from home 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Just as a reminder we have our year 11 taster Friday 5th November.  As a result, we will 
be asking all our year 12 and year 13 students to work from on this day.  Work will be set 
for all the students via teams, and all sixth form teachers will make sure that this work is 
meaningful. 

Since year 11 will be using the Sixth Form facilities on the day, there will be no room for 
Sixth Form to us onsite so they should stay at home. 

Both the common room and study area will be deep cleaned before Sixth Form return on 
Monday 8th November. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 


